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Many thanks to all clubs who have supported the Fund over the years, especially during the 

last two years of uncertainty.  I hope that we have met the needs  of your ladies but there 

are times when you forget that the Fund is here all year round and not just at Christmas. 

The Fun Day went off well even if we did have one of the few showers to hit us this summer, 

but it all added to the “fun”. Your generosity added £570 to the coffers.  Thank you for your 

support. 

The accounts have been prepared and will be available soon so if any club would like to 

have a copy will the secretaries let me know or ask when we come together at the next 

meeting. 

Donations for the coming year may be sent directly to me by cheque, via the BL returns 

sheet or by BACS. I’m happy to supply details on request if you are unsure. 

We are waiting to assist you and your ladies if at all possible. 

 

Carole Chamberlain Hon Sec/Tres 


